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Message from our President Helene H. Waranch

What a wonderful Centennial Celebration of Federation § Selecting women to become chairs of the
2F WSgraK 22YSyQa h NHiffexérit Commitie@sy” & 27
Maryland we enjoyed at the Annual 1 Planning the programs for our meetings
Convention! Thank you to all those who {1 Recruiting individuals to become Friends of
worked so hard planning and implementing Federation
such a successful day, especially the co Preparing the 20147 directory
chairs, Eve Vogelstein and Lynda Weinstein Creating a new budget
and the inrhouse graphic designer, Marcia Bornfriend. Reviewing and updating the Bylaws and Policies
Most of all, we are most appreciative of Sheila Derman Beginning to plan the 16Convention
who completed her term as our president. We are Meeting with community leaders to build
grateful for her leadership, for her dedication to the social awareness and working relationships
justice issues and for her strong voice. Personally | have yS¢g LINBINI Y OFff SR a[ Al A
learned so much from her and cherish our workingach officer, including me, has selected three of our
relationship and close friendship. Although Sheila hasember organizations with whom to communicate over
now stepped down as our president, | know she will bethe year. Each of us will be calling the president at
mentor to many of us and will continue to stay involvedopportune times to discuss Federation and to remind
We look forward to her continued guidance! them of our upcoming programs and to determine if the
L Y K2y2NBR (2 0SS StSHISRBUFABBUNWSY | Kl ESRSHNBER2¢BA
president and to work with such a strong group ohope to visit every organization either at an event and/or
“dedicated and competent officers. Together we wilboard meeting. Our hope is that together we will build
continue to make Federation viable and vital to oustronger relationships among Federation and all our
community, providing our constituent organizations withmember organizations. We look forward to a meaningful
leadership training and education and serving as theyear for all of us. Wishing you and your families a healthy,
voice on issues critical to us as Jews and women. happy and peaceful new year for 5777.
Over the summer, our officers and | have been hard Al the best, Helene H. Waranch
work planning the 10 year of Federation. We have
been:
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Congregation. Many presidents and representati |
from our constituent organizations gathered t
participate in this informative session. Preside
Helene H. Waranch discussed Federation and
mission, and Sheila Derman reviewed Federatio
history. Our wonderful history panels were also o
display. VP Rochelle Bohrer spoke about Federatig
community endeavors and VP Linda Botea
explained Federation's administrative services.
Esther Jacobson then introduced our future progra
and Arlene Mazer gave the treasurer's repoBetty
Seidel spoke about SeArand Nancy Aiken informe gy
us about Chana, the newest organization to join Federation. Attendees
formed discussion groups to share information about the strengths and need
their organizations. This was an excellent opportunity to connect, network “4] 4
exchange ideasA delicious lunch from Milk and Honey was enjoyed by all.
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Reflections on the Centenniay sheila K. Derman

It is not very often that one gets to celebrate 100 years constituent organization. We bestowed the E.B. Hirsh
of anything, but the opportunity to see The Federationof[ AFSGAYS | OKAS@SYSyid ! 61 NR
WSgAaK 22YSyQa hNBIYAT I {ARwaa aniiting, linfé@nativeyaRd indfatich& day asn
years from a leadership position was one of the we look forward to the next 100 years.
highlights of my life. This Centennial Year began with Additional programming during the year included Mik
plans for a great celebration which culminated with the @ K @A &aAda GKAOK SELX FAYSR
annual convention in May. Research for conventong 2 YSy Qa fA@Sad 2SS | faz2 Syez
started early in the year. We made plans to create ahighlighted the importance of our role in public policy.
panel display depicting the decades of Federation which Now as we march into the next 100 years, let us remain
highlighted our leaders and our successes of bringing thesteadfast to our mission. May we continue to inform our
Jewish women of Baltimore together with vision and members on the many issues still affecting women as
SYLR GSNN¥SYy(Gd hdzNJ O2y @86MG A #hgyzbeadriiel exiBoyvetad Koveh tieir |liwed @nd bodies
CSENEZé FSFEGAzZNBR | a Sy al (wkh2eguityf justicéf anddinancidlBeduiitiy o0& w2y
Cooperstein, directed by Miriam Bazenky and included Keep in mind that we must always vote, ho matter how
our own Federation players. The day included the Buildedifficult the choices. To do anything less leaves us
of Unity awards given to a representative from each powerless. TO THE NEXT 100!
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Social Action Projeact Samaritan Women

The Samaritan Women operates transitional and restorative shelter programs for women recovering from domesti
human trafficking. The program emphasizes-titelding, personal accomplishments, sociatlergry and spiritual
reconciliation. TheSamaritan Women also engage in combatting domestic human trafficking through awareness,
prevention, service and advocacyleanne Allert, Executive Director, spoke about the social and economic issues of
human trafficking at the 99th Federation Convention.

Most women arrive with little if no possessions and terribly low-estBem. Please bringschool supplies and
personal hygiene items for their residents to the September 22nd Federation meeting.

Due to printing difficulties, this writeup was omitted from our Centennial

Program Book:
Covenant Guild Inc.: Beatrice Yoffe

Beatrice is an amazing example of how one person can strengthen an organization and bring people together. She has been
member of our group for many years and has always taken an active part in our philanthropic endeavors. With her gngaging
personality and enthusiasm, Beatrice volunteers her time and energy whenever she sees the need. For example, whep there i
an important committee that needs a chairman, she steps up to the plate. There is no doubt that Beatrice has the ability to
bring people together not only with her charm but also her unwavering commitment to the goals of Covenant Guild: Joving,
OF NARYy 3> IAQAY3I YR aKINAYy3IO LG Aa 2dzNJ K2Yy2NJ F YR LINKAGAf S:




Thank You Luncheon for Sheila Dermamielene H. waranch

With great appreciation, the Board of Directors of Federation gave Sheila Derman,
retiring president, a Miriam's cup in honor of her many years of service to Federation

culminating in the completion of her presidency. Just as Miriam led our ancestors in song
and dance to celebrate their new freedom, Sheila continues the legacy. Thank you ever
so much to Sheila for being the Miriam in Federation for so many years and for being our
strong leader for the past two years, for bringing us to the 100th anniversary celebration

and for being our voice for the issues we hold dear.

SERWA by Betty Samuels Seidel, Chair

Letters! We get letters! We get lots of thawylou letters. Thus we know that our efforts are surely

appreciated by the Jewish servicemen and women who are protecting us all over the world. Shabbat anc
Jewish holidays are spiritually observed with our gifts of religious ceremonials and tasty traditional kosher
goodies. Grateful are we to all the caring Federation constituent organizations and sisterhoods for their

annual gifts, and to all the individuals who commemaorate happy or sad events with contributions t8.Serv
Todah Rabah! Many Thanks!

History Panels

The Jewish Museum of Maryland is looking for volunteers!
This unique opportunity offers a flexible schedule

Sundays +Thursdays. For more information, please contact
Sue Foard, at 443-873-5162 or sfoard@jewishmuseummd.org




